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Please rewrite this proposal. Our parks are not for camping. They are public spaces for everyone. The
city allows new shiny condos, but has forgotten about the marginalized people. Parks will be
destroyed in a short time. Look at the underpasses, sidewalks, and abandoned alleys. Trash, needles,
recycling, hoarding, and tents everywhere. Our parks will soon look the same if this ordinance
passes. Please work with owners to use parking lots for FEMA trailers. Parks are not for living. They
are for all of us. Thank you, David
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